
Please join the First Grade as we help out CHOP!

We are collecting items and money to benefit the Child
Life Program at the hospital.

This program helps children and families cope with the
emotional aspects and anxiety of a cancer diagnosis

and treatments.

We will be collecting the following new items during the
week of January 13th to 17th:

· Coloring books

· Crayons

· Markers

· Puzzles

· Drawing paper

We will also be holding a $ 2 Dress Down Day

on Wednesday, January 15th.

The First Grade thanks you for your help!


